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June 25, 1971

Mr, Fred Normand, ISIS

Rome Air Development Center

Air Force Systems Command s
Griffiss Air Force Base, New York ‘

Dear Mr, Normand:

Thank you for sending me the advance draft of RADC's evaluation
of Multics, I have looked it over quickly and I must say I am impressed
by the diligence and effort which was put into the project, My overall
reaction is that the most credible thing about the report is that it
has addressed the Multics system by means of several case studies of
attempted use, I feel that this technique of evaluation was a very effec-

tive omne,
Sincerely,
2 G/
F. Corbatd
Professor of Electrical Engineering
(a";:gup Leader, Computer Systems Research
FJC/cpd .



